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Public Notice and Input 

 

The Department has completed a revised Statewide Transition Plan (STP) after receiving feedback from 

Centers for Medicaid and Medicare Services (CMS).   The revised STP is available for public review and 

comment for a period of 30 days beginning on February 4, 2020 and will continue through March 5, 

2020. Providers are encouraged to share this information with their residents, representatives, and other 

interested parties. The next submittal of the transition plan to CMS is scheduled for March 23, 2020. 

 

The revised Statewide Transition Plan is accessible through the HFS website: 

https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalClients/HCBS/Transition/Pages/TransitionPlan.aspx#Subhead6 

 

Comments may be submitted online HFS.SWTransitionPlan@illinois.gov or written comments may be 

mailed to: 

The Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services 

Attn: Waiver Management 

201 South Grand Ave East, FL 2 

Springfield, IL 62763 

 

 

Persons who are unable to access the Internet may request a hard copy of the revised draft plan by calling 

HFS at (217) 524-4148. 
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